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RE: Scoping of Prioritized Non-trawl Sector Area Management Measures

I am commenting to express my belief that offshore ocean Chinook fisheries should be reduced and that fish should be
targeted closer to their final river destination to allow the starving Southern Resident orcas to utilize this important food
source!


